
 
 

 

In this edition: 
 
- Maintenance of the TSP master table by 

the GDSs  
 

Developments for release on 
Tuesday 27th September 

 
Permit the GDSs to maintain the TSP 
master table 
As announced in previous newsletters, the 
development to permit the GDSs to update the 
TSP master table has now been released and is 
available in their browser. 
However, it has been agreed between IATA and 
the GDSs that the transfer from the BSPs to the 
GDSs of the responsibility to maintain this table 
will be gradual and, prior any change to the 
current maintenance of the TSP master table, a 
phased implementation plan will be put in place 
and communicated to the BSPs as soon as 
possible. 
 
Until further notice, the BSPs will continue to 
maintain the TSP master table. 
 
 

Contacts 
 
IATA Customer Services 
www.iata.org/customer-
portal/Pages/ContactUs.aspx 
 

Welcome to the September 2011 Newsletter!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


